
Esteemed Senators, Friends; 
 
SB 1573 enables development interests to revoke decisions made by citizens  
 
  
Previous such efforts have failed in the courts and in the Legislature. 
 
  
Oregon courts have repeatedly upheld the legality  of voting on annexations. 
 
 
PLEASE allow unincorporated folks VOTE on the process!!! 
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